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and control of five insect pests of grape. 4 Other noteworthy 
studies reported in Station bulletins were: the eriophyid mite 
pests of apple and pear but principally the pear leaf blister mite 
(Nos. 283, 306); the tussock moth (No. 312); pear thrips (No. 
343); the grape leafhopper (No. 359); false tarnished plant bug as 
a pear pest (No. 368); the cranberry toad-bug on Long Island 
(No. 377); the pear psylla (No. 387); tree crickets injurious to 
orchard and garden fruits (No. 388); the cherry leaf beetle (No. 
444); leafhoppers injurious to fruit trees (No. 451); control of the 
grape rootworm (No. 453); and leafhoppers as a potato pest 
(Tech. Bul. 77). 



The Legislature of 1920 provided a special appropriation of 
$5,000 for research on insecticides and fungicides. The Division 
used some of this grant to acquire a new staff member, Guy F. 
MacLeod. He assisted in studies conducted during the first half 
of 1921 on the control of apple red bugs with insecticides ap-
plied in the form of dusts.5 



1921-1928: The work of this division was greatly expanded with 
the establishment of the Long Island Vegetable Research Farm in 
1922, the Hudson Valley Fruit Research Substation in 1923, and 
the Canning Crops appropriation of 1925. A new professorial 
staff member was acquired in each instance, being: H. C. 
Huckett (Long Island Substation), F. H. Lathrop (Hudson Valley 
Substation), and Hugh Glasgow6 (Canning Crops) . Lathrop 
resigned in 1924 and F. G. Mundinger was appointed to fill this 
Hudson Valley post. 



Over the years 1911-1915, plant pathologists at the Cornell 
Station (joined by C. R. Crosby, the Extension entomologist in 
1914) conducted a series of tests in apple orchards comparing 
the effectiveness of pesticides applied in the form of dusts and 
as sprays. They concluded in 1916 that dusts gave "better 
commercial results in the control of preventable apple diseases 
and apple insects and could be applied much more rapidly and 
thereby at greatly reduced labor costs." In 1920, Geneva Station 
entomologists and plant pathologists launched an extensive 
series of spray-dust comparisons of their own. While apple was 
the principal commodity involved, tests also were conducted on 
other fruits, potato, and vegetable crops. By about 1925, New 
York apple growers were divided into three "camps": those who 
relied on spray treatments exclusively; those using only dusts; 
and a third group using schedules combining both dusts and 
sprays. A big advantage of dusting was rapid rate of application 
compared to the laborious time-consuming spraying with hand-











